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NEWSLETTER 

JULY 2024 

Dear parents  

We have reached the end of another wonderful year in Church Aston. We 

are so proud to see our Year 2 leavers prepared and ready to take their next 

steps on their learning journey in their new schools. We will miss them. It 

has been a pleasure to see them grow and develop over their time here. I 

hope they remember all the things that they have been taught in Church Aston and go with 

confidence to Year 3. Good luck to each of them. 

We shall also be saying goodbye to Mrs Jones and Miss Bate who will be taking on their new 

roles in September. Thank you to them both for all the time and effort they have put into their work 

here. We hope they continue to enjoy the next part of their career. 

On a personal note, I would like to say a huge thank you to all our fantastic staff for their 

commitment to our children and school as a whole. They have been a joy to work with and are 

everything that you would want in a team. I have also been lucky to have such a supportive 

Governing Body who give their time, knowledge and skills willingly to ensure we provide the best 

for our children, so thank you to them for this. 

All that we do couldn’t happen without the support of our parents, your support for your children is 

immense and makes such a difference to your child’s achievement.  The help that Friends of 

School offer and their continued enthusiasm for making each and every event special really does 

“put the icing on the cake” 

As I look back and reflect on my teaching career of 35 years, I have such happy memories of 

each of the schools I have worked in.  I wanted to be a teacher from the age of 8 and I know how 

very lucky I am to have had the opportunity to see that dream fulfilled.  To be Headteacher of 

Church Aston and part of its unique history will always hold such treasured memories for me. 

I have always said that Church Aston has a special charm all of its own. Long may the excellent 

work that is done here and the family atmosphere that is so strong continue well into the future. 

Love and care really do live here. 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Have a fun and happy holiday. Stay safe. 

With best wishes  

Jenny Griffiths 

I have been overwhelmed by all the kind thoughts and words you have all expressed to me. Thank you for 

making my last few days at Church Aston so memorable, I shall hold the memories close to my heart forever. 

A huge thank you for all the lovely gifs that have been sent in for me and all our staff, it is much appreciated. I 

wish you health and much happiness in the coming years. With love Jenny Grififths 

Return to School  

Wednesday 4th September  



 

 

OVERALL TEAM WINNERS 

FOR 2023/2024  

OUT OF SCHOOL 

 ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done on your football 

achievements.  

 

Enjoy your birthdays during the Summer 

break. 

 

 



 

 

THANK YOU, GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK! 



 

 

Rewarded for 

always being a 

wonderful role 

model 

Class 1 

Well done to the Class 1 and 2 Stars from this week. 

Class 2 

Rewarded for 

being a kind 

role Model all 

year round. 



 

 

Thank you 
To the wonderful Year 2  

Art club helpers  

from Mrs Whitefoot 

Mrs Griffiths presented 

the children with a 

beautiful book of poems 

to reflect every feeling 

and a wonderful wind 

wheel for the school 

garden.  

Goodbye and Good Luck 
Thank you Mrs Jones and Miss Bate for everything 
you have done for us. We wish you all the best in 

your new roles. 



SILVER GOLD 

EPIC DIAMOND 

BRONZE 

PLA

LEGEND 
You reached the top. 

EMERALD 

No Platinum this week 


